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Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT)
Regional Office for Asia and the Pacific

Ref.: BDT/ROASP/2017-236 Bangkok, 9 October 2017

Administrations of ITU Member States
Regulators, Sector Members, Academia
from Pacific Islands in the Asia-Pacific Region

Subject: Workshop on Spectrum Management and Harmonized use of Spectrum Resource,
28 — 30 November 2017, Nadi - Fiji

Dear Sir/Madame,

I have the pleasure to invite your organization to participate in “Workshop on Spectrum Management and
Harmonized use of Spectrum Resource” which will be from on 28" to 30" of November 2017 in Nadi, Fiji.

The workshop is being organized by International Telecommunication Union (ITU) with support from
Ministry of Justice and Communications — Fiji, Asia-Pacific Telecommunity (APT) and Pacific ICT Regulatory
Resource Center (PIRRC). The workshop is also supported by Ministry of Science, ICT and Future Planning
(MSIP) — Republic of Korea.

The objective of this workshop is to highlight the importance of Spectrum management for ICT development
and emphasize the need to adopt harmonized solutions to issues related to technological advancement and
spectrum availability for future IMT systems. The provisional program and other relevant information
including the registration, contacts of focal points and targeted fellowships information from supporting
agencies of the event, could be accessed at: http://itu.int/go/P-HSU

The workshop is targeted towards the capacity building of senior officials from Policy making organizations,
Regulators, Industry, National Spectrum Managing organizations, and academia involved in developing
policies, regulations, operations, strategies and other associated development activities related to Spectrum
Management within the Pacific Region.

The workshop would be followed by a training program on APT Frequency Information System (AFIS)
organized by APT on 1* of December 2017.

For any further information, Mr. Aamir Riaz (aamir.riaz@itu.int) would remain at your disposal.
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We look forward to active participation from your organization in this important sub-regional event targeted
capacity building of ITU membership from Pacific islands.

Yours sincerely,
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loane Koroivuki
Regional Director
ITU Regicnal Office for Asia and the Pacific

cc.: - Ms. Areewan Horangsi, APT
- Mr. Donnie Defreitas, Project Director PIRRC
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